
 

 

ATHENS TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
Regular Meeting 
March 6, 2023 

 
The regular meeting of the Athens Township Planning Commission 

was called to order on Monday, March 6, 2023 at 7:03PM by Chairwoman, 
Marion Carling. 

 
Present:  Chairwoman Marion Carling, Ron Reagan, Bob Petruschak, 

Matt Cooper, Secretary, Cindy Parrish, and Zoning Officer Ed Reid. 
Rebecca Miller was not in attendance due to a prior committment.  
 
 
Zoning/SALDO updates 
 
 Discussion was held regarding the updates and reasoning behind 
them. New members Petruschak and Cooper were updated as to the 
progress we’ve made so far and what still needs to be addressed. 
 
 Discussion continued to explain the Planning process for 
applicants, commission members, and the Board to help familiarize new 
members with what to expect going forward. 
 
Correspondence 
 
 Commission members reviewed the correspondence file individually. 
 
Chairwoman Carling adjourned the meeting at 7:56PM as there was no 
other business to discuss.  

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
    

Cynthia Parrish, Secretary 


